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October 16th, 2022 
 
Worthy Grand Knights and Financial Secretaries, 
 
Please refer to the sales charts and graphs to see what our sales were for this Autumn raffle dated October 15th. 

 
The Autumn raffle now has 291 Councils participating. The feature charity is Coats of Kids. The early bird draws are 
November 1st and December 1st with the final draw on New Year’s Eve. 
 
Our next State Board meeting is the weekend of October 28th so cheques for the Summer raffle will likely go out in early 
November. 
 
 

Announcement for Autumn Raffle: 
 

I am planning a Province wide raffle drive weekend for this Autumn Raffle. This will occur during the Remembrance Day 
weekend. All sales from 12:01 am on November 11th through 11:59 pm on November 13th, councils will have an 
opportunity to win extra prizes. I will award 3 councils with a restaurant gift card with hopes it will go to the council’s 
raffle chairman that promoted this weekend sales drive during the days leading up to this raffle drive weekend. 
 
Everyone let’s focus on the first early bird draw for November 1st. Promote this for the next two weeks. After that 
promote for the raffle drive for the weekend of November 11th through November 13th. 
 
 
 
Fraternally,   
 
 
 
David Gelinas 
State Treasurer 
50/50 Online Raffle Director 
State Bursary Director 
 


